Memorandum from the student Educational Policies Committee REPORT OF THE E.P.C. ON THE SHORTENING OF THE COLLEGE YEAR

To Mr.Leigh:

The E.P.C., after some discussion of the proposed changes in the length of the college year, decided that it would be difficult and not particularly valuable to canvass the attitude of the student body on such changes. It felt that its attitude concerning these proposals would be a reflection of the attitude of the student body as a whole. The committee agreed that the proposal to shorten the year by two weeks in June was a more satisfactory one than that of having a spring reading period. The committee was unanimously in favour of the proposal to shorten the college year by about ten days in June so that the year would end on the second Saturday in June except when the first of June falls on a Saturday, when it would end on the third Saturday.

respectfully submitted,

Priseilla Bromley